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						           ‘Growing Together. Empowered to be more’

Monday 11th May 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are sure that the majority of you saw or heard the Prime Minister‘s announcement yesterday, which outlined the possible roadmap to reopening society, including what may happen in schools.

There are many unanswered questions that you will have (and that we have too!) and we will undoubtedly get some answers over the coming days from both the Department of Education and the Local Authority. Let us reassure you that we will be considering every single one of these questions and whilst we will seek advice and guidance from the government, the LA and the unions, we will ultimately be doing what we feel is best for the children and families of Urmston Primary School. We’ll also want to gauge your views to help us perhaps work out the best way forward for us and our community so please be willing to share your thoughts with us – we’ll be in touch about that once we have a little more information about what a return to school might look like.

In the meantime, although we’ll not be able to necessarily answer many of your questions at this point, if you do have any specific worries or concerns, do not hesitate to contact us and we’ll do our best to set your minds at ease.

Take care, stay safe and we’ll be in touch soon.

Simon Parker and Mark Doherty
Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher

s.parker@urmstonprimaryschool.com     07851960256
m.doherty@urmstonprimaryschool.com      07395946141 
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